NPH: The shareholding rate of foreign investors in the Company

On 29/06/2016, Nha Trang Post Hotel Joint Stock Company announced the shareholding rate of foreign investors in the Company as follows:

Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 approved the shareholding rate of foreign investors in Nha Trang Post Hotel Joint Stock Company. Accordingly, there was no limit on the shareholding rate of foreign investors in the Company. 

